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AGENDA 
 

1)    Chairman’s Announcements  
 To receive the Chairman’s opening announcements including welcome and introductions. 
 
2)  Apologies 
 To receive any apologies of absence. 
 
3)  Minutes 
       To receive the minutes of the public meeting held on the 25th November 2019 and to note that no 
 annual parish meeting was held in 2020 due to the Covid-19 pandemic (copy attached).  

 
4)   Chairman’s Annual Report 
      To receive the Chairman’s annual report for the 2020/21 municipal year. 
 
5)    Section 137 Grant Applications (Feedback) 
 To receive grant funding feedback reports from grant applicants on how grant funding has been 
 spent in accordance with the S137 Policy.  

 
6)   Public Participation  
 To receive and consider any questions from members of the public who may raise issues, 
 concerns or submit ideas for consideration by the Parish Council. 

NOTICE OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
This meeting is held in accordance with the Local Government Act 1972,schedule 12 (para 14) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Parish Meeting will be held in the Parish Suite 
of the Killamarsh Sports Centre on Monday 24th May 2021 at 6.00pm 

 

Signed:  

Chairman Councillor Steve Clough 

Killamarsh Parish Council 

 
The Annual Parish Meeting is not constituted as an official meeting of the Council therefore no decisions will be 

made by elected members. This is a public meeting for registered electors to ask questions relating to parish 

affairs and for the Council to report on the activities carried out over the last municipal year. It is also a meeting 

for the public to ask questions to the Council. Questions and answers will be directed through the Chairman.  

          Killamarsh Parish Council 
Killamarsh Sports Centre 

Killamarsh Community Campus 

Stanley Street 

Killamarsh, S21 1EL 
 
- 

Tel: 0114 247 2260 

Email:  parish.office@Killamarsh-pc.gov.uk  

Website: www.killamarsh-pc.gov.uk 

CORONAVIRUS MEASURES 

 Killamarsh Parish Council operates a Covid-19 secure building. 

 Any parishioners wishing to attend are required to register their attendance and book a seat by 

contacting the parish council via email on parish.clerk@killamarsh-pc.gov.uk. This will be on a first 

come first serve basis. 

 Attendees will be required to register their attendance on arrival and must sanitize their hands on 

entering the building. Masks must be worn at all times (unless an exemption applies) and social 

distancing must be maintained at all times.  

 Parishioners who are unable to attend can email their questions to the parish council in advance of the 

meeting.  
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Killamarsh Parish Council 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 2019, Monday 25 November at 6pm 
(The meeting took place outside the legally-prescribed months of March/April/May because no 
meeting had been called in that period.)  
 

Present: Cllrs Clough (chair), K Bone, P Bone, Challenger, Curzon, Jones, Lacey, Mullins, 
Potts, Rice, Sharp, Thompson, Windle. Also a number of members of the public (who arrived 
and departed at various times) 
 
Cllr Clough opened the meeting by commenting on the following matters: 

 All meetings of the Council and its Committees are now open to the public - as required 
by law – other than if a specific agenda item is closed to the public, under the 1960 Act, 
for reasons of confidentiality. 

 The supporting documents behind meeting agendas are now being published on the 
Council’s website. 

 North East Derbyshire District Council is undertaking a review of Killamarsh Sports Centre 
on behalf of the Parish Council, to help identify any ways of decreasing the public subsidy 
to it. 

 “One Public Estate” is a national programme being run by central government, looking at 
better ways of organising local governance. We expect a report on our area next Spring.  

 A group aiming to develop a Neighbourhood Plan for Killamarsh is now meeting. 
 
The following matters were then raised by residents: 

 Information was sought about the running of 2 local Charities: Killamarsh Community 
Trust and Killamarsh Combined Bread Charity. The resident was advised to speak to the 
charities direct. 

 Could this Annual Parish Meeting have been better advertised to the public?   

 It was suggested there are insufficient suitable places in the parish for children to play. 

 A number of points were made about speeding and inappropriate parking. It was 
mentioned that the parish has no speed cameras, and that the speed gun believed to have 
been purchased for use here several years ago appears not to be in use, so maybe the 
parish needs to be more involved in the Crest Derbyshire programme. 

 It was requested that the Parish Council run a campaign aimed at reducing litter. 

 A resident felt that the forthcoming increase in the rent for a Council allotment (to £25pa) 
was unjustifiable. 

 
The meeting closed at 7pm. 
 
(Minutes taken by Parish Clerk P Leppard) 
 


